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We had another lovely class assembly on Tuesday with the Hawks.  Many parents turned up for this which is great.  Despite the soggy weather we had a triumphant victory at our first Year 6 boys’ football match of the season. Thanks to those of you that helped assist with the transporting of our players to Hambleton and especially the coaching from the sidelines!  The boys played so well and are keen to start their training sessions.  We are fortunate to have a coach from Fleetwood Town come to train our boys (it was going to be myself so we are very blessed!!!).  These sessions will run on Mondays after school with matches against other schools taking place on Wednesdays. I am sorry if your son did not manage to obtain a place in these sessions but I hope you understand that we had to limit the group to a maximum of twenty. 

Our open afternoons have seemed to be very successful with the prospective parents giving us positive feedback about our school.  We had our Year 6 prefects and Heads and Deputies showing the parents around school and I was incredibly proud of the way they each comported themselves.  They were true ambassadors for Carleton Green.  Our Carleton Code awards are to begin this week with the arrival of our Passports and already each of our ‘guides’ have received their first recognition for being Responsible and Reliable.  
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e.g. Being ready to learn, homework completed on time, having PE kit in school, wearing the correct uniform.

Nurturing
e.g. Looking after adults and other children, considering another’s point of view, empathising, welcoming visitors .
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We hope that many of you will turn out to attend our candlelit, Christmas service at Rossall Chapel on Tuesday 16th December, it is anticipated that it will be a very special evening.  As the infants are performing in school they will not be taking an active role in the proceedings however, I know they will enjoy singing the carols we will have learned in school and are warmly invited to join in with this Christmas event.   The choir and each class in KS2 will be performing during the evening and you will be invited to actively participate with the carols you know.
I am most apologetic that the information about a possible change to our uniform at Carleton Green was leaked from a School Council meeting. The proposal for change has purely come about due to our looking at a different supplier for our uniform.  I am currently at the consultation stage with the Governing body where we are to discuss whether it is a good idea to use our uniform as a means to strengthen the concept of being part of a team and to support our behaviour policy of the Carleton Code. The next stage in such a process of change is to consult with the other stakeholders of the school. Should the Governing body like the idea, I will be providing you with the full details of the proposed uniform asking for your feedback.  As a parent of a primary school aged child; I am very aware of the implications such a change would bring about. I am mindful that if this change is regarded as a good move in our progression along our journey in becoming the outstanding school we are striving for; that the new items of uniform would be phased in gradually for as and when you are purchasing a new item of clothing.
I have yet to see a whole year at Carleton Green and cannot help but be constantly reflecting on our practices and routines and so would appreciate your feedback too at the end of the year as to how well you think the year has gone to assist us with the future development of our school.

Notices: Petition for School Crossing Patrol is in our reception.

*Raffle prizes for our Halloween Disco.*

Odd job person wanted please whenever possible.  Please see Mrs Farnworth if you are able to help us in any way.

Toddler group at St Hilda’s Church Hall are held on Mondays and Wednesdays at 10:00-11:30
Dates for your Diary
15th October – Parents’ Evening from 15:00. Please send you preferred time in on Monday.

· Football Match at home

· No netball
17th October – Halloween Disco [image: image4.wmf] 18:00-21:00. Tickets can be bought at school (£1.00 for a child and £2.00 for an adult)
21st October – Falcons’ (Mrs Harding) Class Assembly

24th October – Open Afternoon.  We would like to invite all existing parents to come into school from 1:30.  We are going to be holding a variety of sporting events as part of our link with our European partners.  
PTFA Our meeting on Wednesday evening went well where we discussed the up and coming events held at school. The group is only small but we are a friendly bunch.  If you feel you would like to join us please come along to our next meeting on Wednesday 26th November at 17:30.  Or if you can assist in any way with the events let us know.  The next event is our Halloween Disco which is to be held on Friday 17th October.  This evening will run from 18:00-21:00 with a choice of hot dog or Spooky Stew. There will be a competition for the best costume [image: image5.wmf][image: image6.wmf]and the best pumpkin[image: image7.wmf].  If anyone could volunteer to assist with face painting please let the school office know.  
Star of the Week[image: image8.wmf] certificates have been awarded to:
	Reuben Lear in Yellow Ducklings
	Lucy Redman in Green Ducklings

	Ellie Greaves in Parrots
	Luke Errington in Herons

	Lucas Wilmot in Robins


	Amber Finn in Owls

	Carys Benson in Doves
	Amy Weller in Kestrels



	Thomas Dunn in Hawks
	Charlie King in Falcons



	Daniel Knight in Eagles
	Well done!!! [image: image9.wmf]
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